
2nd Grade
Classroom Newsletter 

for the week of
Oct. 30th, 2023

2nd Quarter offering goes to KPNO, The Good News, 
Radio Station - envelopes come home Tuesday nights.

Math facts -Please check this paper for your child and sign your name. (parent, 
siblings, grandparent, etc. can check and sign)

Homework- Each night homework comes home it needs to be returned the next 
day. Your child will begin bringing spelling practice worksheets home daily.

- we ask your child to put an AR book in their bookbag each night to read. They 
must bring it back to read at school the next day. If they are not bringing one 
home, please let us know.

Spelling test Friday November 10th
boy snow around points
below crowd enjoy ground
flower yellow joined shout

Please send your child to school with 
coats, hats, and gloves.

Memory-
Tuesday Nov. 7
Go into all the world and proclaim the gospel 
to the whole creation. Mark 16:15

Thursday Nov. 9
For great is the LORD, and greatly to be 
praised. 1 Chronicles 16:25

Miss Skoglund Mrs. Owen
402-750-3786 402-841-9955

Email address: bskoglund@clnorfolk.org cowen@clnorfolk.org

Upcoming dates:

November 3rd NO SCHOOL

Veteran’s Day Program on Friday, Nov. 
10 at 2:00 pm in Christ Lutheran 
Church. 

Grades 1-8 will participate in the
Christmas Concert on Sunday, Dec. 10 
at Lutheran High Northeast. 

We encourage you to attend church and 
Sunday School if you are able this 

weekend. 
We will ask the 2nd graders for their 

attendance on Monday.

2OWEN is OUT of cereal
2SKOGLUND could use some also.

*******
2nd Grade Owen     

and
2nd grade Skoglund 

******
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